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SANEX

PYRONIDE 33 SOLUTION

COMMERCIAL

A CONCENTRATED READY TO USE SPACE AND CONTACT INSECTICIDE CONTAINING
PYRETHRUM AND PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE.  FOR THE CONTROL OF INSECT PESTS INFESTING
STORED PRODUCTS, TOBACCO WAREHOUSES, MILLS, MEAT PACKING PLANTS, AND OTHER
PROCESSING PLANTS AND FACTORIES.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE :
PYRETHRINS 0.33%,

PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE 1.67%

REGISTRATION NO. 10120
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET CONTENTS:

SANEX INC
2695 SLOUGH ST

MISSISSAUGA ONTARIO L4T 1G2

PYRONIDE 33, a ready to use insecticide can be applied as a surface or space
spray to control flies, tobacco moths, tobacco beetles, Indian meal moths,
flour and grain beetles, grain and rice weevils, cockroaches, spiders and
silverfish.

DIRECTIONS:

As a space spray application should be carried out at weekly intervals
depending upon the rate of infestation.  Apply PYRONIDE 33 at a rate of
100-200 mL per 100 cubic m with a machine that produces an aerosol mist. 
When using a thermal fog generator, apply no more that 325 mL per 100 cu.
metes.  Ventilate the building before re-occupancy.  As a surface spray apply
at an even rate of 5 L per 100 square m.  Spray must contact insects to
control.

PRECAUTION:

Handle and spray only as recommended and at recommended rates.  Keep product
away from fire, open flame, lighted electric bulbs, and other sources of
heat.  Do not use oil based sprayed on tiled floor surfaces or rubber backed



rugs.  Cover exposed food or produce and equipment.  Only spray when plant is
not in operation.  Avoid contamination of food, feed and water supplies.

In meat packing plants, only apply when plant is not in operation.  No
exposed meat products to be left in the room and cover food handling
equipment.  Any treated surfaces that may contact meat food products or other
food products should be washed and rinsed thoroughly with potable water after
spraying and before re-use for food processing.

Avoid breathing spray mist.  Keep out of reach of children and pets.

FIRST AID:

For skin contact, wash with soap and water.  If in eyes flush with water. 
DANGER:  This product contains petroleum distillates.  Do not ingest.  If
accidentally swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  If patient is unconscious
give him/her air.  Obtain medical attention immediately.

TOXICOLOGY:

Treatment for the various reactions is symptomatic.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the directions on
this label.  It is an offence under the Pest Control Products Act to use a
control product under unsafe conditions.

LIMITATION OF WARRANTY:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the label and
subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons or property arising
from the use or handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management Regulatory
Agency to provide efficient searching for label information.  This service
and this information do not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA
does not provide any guarantee or assurance that the information obtained
through this service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon
this service.
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